
Congratulations to the children who have al-
ready started collecting stickers in their achieve-
ment cards!  Some children have been to see 
me this week to show their best work.  It is my 
favourite part of the day! This term we are aim-

ing for excellent presentation.     

We have recently clarified how we use our be-
haviour boards, which help children to visualise 

and manage their conduct and learning behav-
iours.  A separate letter clearly outlining this for 

you will come home next week.  

We look forward to hearing how parents are 
supporting children at home with this.    School 
and parent partnership plays an important part 
in helping children make the best possible pro-
gress. We look forward to you joining us in 
commending your children when they achieve 
green, silver or gold and supporting them and 

us when behaviour goals are not met.  

Our behaviour goals are: Honesty; Kindness; Perse-

verance; Respect and Self-Control. 
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In addition to the photo 

consent form you re-

ceived yesterday, we will 

soon be sending out a 

new data collection form 

to all parents. This sheet 

enables us to comply with 

new GDPR regulations 

and it is essential that you 

return it even if you 

think we have your de-

tails already. 

We will be using the 

email addresses you pro-

vide for us to develop a 

mailing list which will 

help us among other 

things to deliver the 

newsletter electronically.  

We will also be asking 

for a second emergency 

contact number in line 

with the government’s 

new guidance in Keep-

ing children Safe In Edu-

cation 2018. 

We’re Working Hard!  

Data collection Forms 
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School Photo’s 17/09 

New Reception 

Open Morning 

27/09, 10-11am 

 INSET DAYS 
2018/19 
 

5th November 
7th January 
22nd July 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Attendance  

w/c 3/9/18 

RL 98.72 

RW 98.61 

1J 94.25 

1B 100 

2R 95.40 

2C 91.11 

3BM 100 

3R 94.44 

4B 91.38 

4C 94.79 

5JG 100 

5G 95.24 

6F 96.43 

6J 95.98 

Whole School 95.96 

National 96.1 
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Wet Play Toys 
Whenever possible we al-

ways prefer children get 

some fresh air and exercise 

at breaktimes. However on 

some days children do have 

to stay in to keep them com-

fortable and dry. 

If you have any old (small) 

games, comics or toys which 

you think children would 

enjoy using on these wet 

playtimes, teachers would 

be happy to receive dona-

tions and add them to the 

resources they have for such 

times. Many thanks. 

Parking Consideration  

Please be very mindful of our local community and the safety of our children when 

parking in the mornings. Be aware of dropped curbs, road markings and blocking 

driveways. In everything we do, even parking and walking to school, we want 

Coleshill to represent Kindness and Respect for our neighbours to see. 



COOL MILK 
If your child is over 5 years 
old and would like milk 
please register your child 
on-line at; 
 www.coolmilk.com/register. 

 

ME TIME (Mr Jolley) 
Any children doing foot-
ball with Mr Jolley during 
ME time, please bring in 

football boots or old train-
ers. 
 

 

**!! PHOTO CONSENT FORMS 

MUST BE RETURNED TO SCHOOL 

BY MONDAY MORNING AT THE    

LATEST !!** 

We will be having our school photog-

rapher visiting the school soon for 

individual and sibling Photographs. 

This will be on 17th September 2018. 

P A G E  2  

take of all old logo stock which will 

be published shortly with all items 

available at half price. 

Finally, to assist you replacing low 

cost items, the school will hold a 

small stock of book bags and PE 

bags should 

you need a 

new one—

saving you the 

d e l i v e r y 

charge on 

your purchase. 

During the year, if you would like 

to try out the sizes of the new 

school jumpers before you order 

on line, there is a sample of each 

size kept by the office. 

Pop in and see Mrs Palmer or Mrs 

Holliday and they 

will be happy to 

help your children 

try them on for 

size. 

Also the PTA are 

currently under-

taking a stock 

C O L E S H I L L  C  O F  E  P R I M A R Y  

 

School Photography 

Uniform Samples  


